
 

 

Dear Neighbors, 

It's been a long and rewarding week filled with agricultural tours, meetings 
with constituents, and community events. I will share a longer update with 
more news and community resources on Monday. Until then, I want to share 
one of the highlights of my week! My team and I made a visit to Paul Fouts 
farm in Cortland (more on our visit soon) and had the great pleasure of 
meeting twin calves. Here is one half of the adorable pair, born on Monday. 
What a face!    

 

  



Wishing you all a peaceful weekend! 

In good health, 

 

Anna Kelles, Ph.D. 

Assemblymember, 125th A.D. 
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